Want new, challenging and exciting opportunities for your Year 7 and 8 learners?

Want them to be able to compete and engage with other learners at the highest level?

If so then the WFPSA is for you!



Who are the WFPSA?

The WFPSA was established in 1999 to provide further opportunities for the Year 7 and 8 children of non-intermediate schools in the Waikato, King Country, Thames Valley and Bay of Plenty.

The WFPSA and all the events are run by a number of volunteer Principals and schools throughout the region.

There are currently around 80 member schools

What do we do?

The WFPSA has one purpose; to provide opportunities for quality sporting, academic and cultural participation and competition for Year 7 and 8 children in non-intermediate schools.

These opportunities ensure that students are able to compete and engage with other Year 7 and 8 learners at the highest level and best settings regardless of the size or location of their school.

What are the WFPSA events for 2016?

There are currently four events on the calendar for 2016. Click each for full details

Swimming

16 March 2016

Led and hosted by St Peter's School, Cambridge

Cross Country

September 2016

Led and hosted by Stanley Avenue School, Te Aroha

Speeches

15 September 2016

Led and hosted by Ohaupo School

Athletics

November 2016

Held at Porritt Stadium, Hamilton. Led by Southwell School



Is there the chance for more opportunities?

The WFPSA is a voluntary organisation run by its members for its members. We are always looking for new opportunities.

If you have an idea for a new opportunity that you would be keen to lead or support, please contact us.



How do we get involved?

You will find the membership form on the back of this flyer. Joining is just \$25 per year for each Y7 and 8 class you have, e.g. 1 class \$25, 2 classes \$50, etc.

You can then opt into as few or as many events as you'd like. Details of upcoming events are sent out to all member schools and posted on our website. There is no further cost to attend these events.

Want to find out more?

See wfpsa.nz for all our information, e-mail us on info@wfpsa.nz or contact any of the team below

Bex Kilgour, Treasurer Amisfield School

Rod Montford, Comms. officer Maramarua School Mark Penman, Vice-chair Hamilton West School

Tim Howard, Secretary Glen Massey School Matt Stockton, Chair Whatawhata School

Vaughan Franklin, Vice-chair Te Rapa Primary School



WAIKATO FULL PRIMARY SCHOOLS ASSOCIATION ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTION

1st January 2016 – 31st December 2016

SUBSCRIPTION RATE: \$25 per class that includes Years 7 or 8 pupils at the beginning of 2016

An invitation will be extended to your Year 7 & 8 students to participate in planned events if annual subscriptions have been paid.

SCHOOL	
ADDRESS	
CONTACT PERSON	
PRINCIPAL	
SCHOOL SIZE	(Number of pupils at start of 2016)
NUMBER OF YEAR 7 AND 8 CLASSES	
PHONE	
EMAIL ADDRESS(ES)	

(Your email address is essential as all correspondence will be through this method)

IF BY CHEQUE, PLEASE POST TO:

Bex Kilgour, Treasurer Amisfield School 2 Moffat Road Tokoroa 3420

Email: admin@wfpsa.nz

CHEQUE MADE TO: WAIKATO FULL PRIMARY

SCHOOLS ASSOCIATION

IF BY INTERNET BANKING

Please email form to Bex Kilgour, admin@wfpsa.nz BANKING DETAILS: Waikato Full Primary Schools

Association

Account Number: 03 0449 0153787 00

Particulars: Name of school

Code: 2016 Subs Reference: WFPSA